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I would like to give three comments. Some of them go along with the contribution of the University of Reading, UK UNI-C-15. 

 

（1） Because universities are not profit making organizations, they can foresee the trend of and the demand for technologies from neutral standpoint.

 

（2） Go-between with other standardization organizations: ITU-T can sometimes work better hand in hand with IEEE, OIF, and/or IEC.  Universities will play a role of a bridge with other organizations or can negotiate with them.

（3） Concern regarding the resources which include travel expenses to participate in conferences: As a professor, I realize the difficulties in securing these expenses. 
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